7/11/2024

To whom it may concern,

| am writing this letter to support Janery and Dillon Page’s plans for a shed at 2930 Brantley Hills Ct.,
Longwood, FL 32779. | understand that the shed will be closer to the property line and visible from the

yard.

[ live at 2960 Brantley Hills Ct. Longwood, FL 32779 which is the residence next to their property. | have
no hesitation with their plans

Signature:

2960 Brantley Hills Ct.
Longwood, FL 32779



